
FAASTeam presents:

Transition to Another Aircraft

We will discuss the pitfalls of transitioning to a
new aircraft, either up or down in complexity, and
some suggested ways to offset the
dangers. Please register at the table in the hall
just outside the room and order your food at that
time. The meal is $15, you have a choice of two
types of sandwich, drink a side and desert are
included. Eating is not required but, it will help
insure we can continue to use this facility.  A
donation bucket will be available to help defray
the cost of the room, if you care to.
Directions: Ridgewwod Road is off Lakeland Drive (Hwy 25),
about a mile East of I-55. The meeting will be in the
Ridgewood Room, located to the left after coming in the
covered entrance.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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